
icintrciil) z

Sept. 15th, 1926.

*

My dear Sir Arthur

When I ma in Le Touquet, I met a 

very intereating Clergy ho rejoices in the name

of E. W. Bussell. The Dean/of Gloucester told me 

that he (Bussell) was one of the most cultured men 

in the Church in England. Much to my surprise I 

yesterday received from him a letter, a copy of which 

I feel it my duty to send to you. I have no suggestion 

to make. I anticipate that there is no opening 

where his abilities could be utilized by the University. 

If you will be good enough, when you have time, to 

drop me one of your diplomatic well worded communications 

I will write to my correspondent, and convey to him, if 

you permit me, your regret and mine,that there is 

nothing to be offered him in McGill.

incerely,

With kind regards

General Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal McGill University, 

City.
Yours si

P.S. He enclosed me a letter from the' National Union 
of Conservative & Unionist Associations. Just why 
he sent it to me, I do not know. You might return it 
to me.
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